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STUDENTS NOTICE 
 

 
1. The programme of STP stand cancelled for Final year B.Tech & 

MCA students due to very few registration received. However, any 

above category students like to attend the programme in any of the 

following schedule, can register their details separately. 

 

11-13th June, 2014, 14 – 16th June, 17-19th July, 20-22nd July, 23-

25th July, & 26-28th July, 2014. 

 

2. It is observed that many 1st, 2nd & 3rd year B.Tech, 1st & 2nd year 

MCA and M.Tech students did not register yet for STP as was 

notified earlier. Please note that the participation in this 

programme is mandatory and students are advised to register 

before 9th of June, 2014. 
 

 
______________________ 
             Principal 
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